
 

 

 
 

Dear Applicant,  
 
On behalf of the Brothers of the Epsilon Epsilon Sigma Chapter of Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity, Incorporated, we 
are pleased to invite you to apply for our annual One Thousand ($1,000) dollar scholarship. The men of Phi 
Beta Sigma believe in and value education, but also recognize the ever-increasing costs of higher education. 
This scholarship is designed to assist in reducing some of the financial burden and allow students to devote 
more time to their studies. 
 
Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity, Incorporated was Founded on January 9, 1914 on the campus of Howard University 
in Washington D.C. for Men dedicated to the principles of Brotherhood, Scholarship and Service. The fraternity 
has members across the globe; each dedicated to fulfilling the dreams of our Most Honorable Founders A. 
Langston Taylor, Charles I. Brown, and Leonard F. Morse as expressed in the motto: “Culture for Service and 
Service for Humanity”. Being able to provide these scholarships allows our Fraternity to promote the 
educational attainment of our youth. 
 
Attached, please find the Application Form. We require this information so that we will know a little about you 
as well as the school you are currently to attending. This year’s scholarships are being directed towards 
current graduating high school seniors. In order to receive a scholarship, applicants must meet the following 
requirements:  

• Graduate from high school by the end the 2020 school year with a cumulative GPA of 3.00 or above 
based on a 4.00 scale. 

• Be admitted to a four-year college or university for fall 2020. 

• Write a 250-word essay on a time you faced adversity and how you overcame it. 

• Write a 250-word essay on how this scholarship will assist you with your plans for the future. 

• Attend an awards presentation either in person or virtual in early July 2020. 
 

The application is due back to Emile Pitre, Director of Education, no later than October 21, 2020. The 
recipients of the scholarships will be notified no later than November 6, 2020.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to apply for our scholarship and know that we wish the best for you in all future 
endeavors. If you have any questions, please contact the Director of Education at 
education@seattlesigmas.org 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Emile Pitre 



 

 

Director of Education 
Epsilon Epsilon Sigma Chapter 
Phi Beta Sigma Fraternity, Inc. 
 

2020 Scholarship Application 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
City:    State:    Zip: 
 
Phone:    Email: 
 
 
Current High School 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
City:    State:    Zip: 
 
Intended Major(s): 
 
HS GPA: 
 
 SAT Scores: Math Score           EBRW (Evidenced-Based Reading and Writing) Score 
or 
ACT Score (Composite): 
 
List any awards and/or honors received within the last 4 years: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please list your current school activities and community services: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please include proof of HS GPA as well as your essays. All submissions should be sent to 
education@seattlesigmas.org. 

mailto:education@seattlesigmas.org

